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PUBLIC HEALTH UPDATE:  BARE HILL POND 
AUGUST 17, 2021 

 
 
The laboratory results of the water sampled at the Town Beach on Aug 3, 2021 were 
below the limit of 50,000 cells per million for cyanobacteria.  A visual inspection of the 
water at the Town Beach on August 16, 2021 was normal, with no scum observed.  At 
this time, activities in and on the Pond can continue. 
 
The Board of Health continues to follow our Bare Hill Pond Town Beach Algal Bloom 
Procedure and will sample the water at the Town Beach again the week of Aug 16th. 
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